
 

 

Sheridan Park Elementary 

“Charting A Course to Success” Title One School 

Thursday September 20th 2018 (Draft) FINAL 

I. Opening at 7:43 AM 

Welcome all members. The following SAC members were in attendance:  Monica Abello, Juliana Aziz-Prescott, 

Melissa Butcher, Jacqueline Carro, Anthony Fenty, Sheri Gomez, DelCarmen Linares-Colon, and Beatriz Ruiz.  

a. i. Introductions of SAC officers- SAC Chair, Mrs. Abello, Co Chair, Mrs. Prescott, and Secretary, Ms. Bowers. 

ii. Approval of last meeting minutes- minor changes (add “,” after $10 to read $10,000 and after $7 to read 

$7,000) Motion made Mr. Fenty to approve the minutes with the corrections. Seconded by Mrs. Ruiz. 

Minutes were approved with corrections. 

iii. Nominations for new SAC members-SAC representatives needed in the following: ESOL, ESE, Innovation 

Zone and Community Business Representative. The representatives will work together for a year. Mrs. Gray 

nominates herself for SAC. Mrs. Prescott seconded. Members voted and agreed to the nomination.  

II. New Business  

a. Meeting dates: Draft meeting dates were shared with members. If an emergency meeting is warranted, Mrs. 

Abello will notify the members via e-mail.  

b. 2017-2018 SPE data: Mrs. Carro reviewed last school year’s data. Learning gains were discussed.  

c. Title I update. Mrs. Butcher reviewed importance of Title 1 and the Title 1 mission.  

She informed that 3 representatives (parents) are needed to attend the annual trainings. SPE was recognized 

twice for having representatives last year. Purpose of SAC/SAF was shared through a school wide newsletter.  

d. School Advisory Forum- Last year’s representative, (Mrs. Bertrand) is no longer with SPE. Mr. Fenty declined 

his nomination as her successor. A new SAF liaison is needed. SAF representative has to be a parent.  

e. Mrs. Abello mentioned that at the next SAC meeting the main topic that will be discussed will be The Florida 

School Recognition Program (A+ money). 

III. Principal update:  

 Last year SPE focused on small group instruction and a breakdown was given of what this looked like.  

 Science and Social studies are included in the Language Arts block. Our focus as a school.  

 4th and 5th grades are departmentalizing. 

 Clubs: Debate, ORF ensemble, Chorus, LEGO Robotics. 

 New: Updated GoMath. New Science (STEM scopes). 

 Reminder that SAC members MUST register as volunteers. 

 $100,000 bond monies must be voted on with 2 choices, by next meeting. 

 Safe haven has visited SPE to make safety and security recommendations. 

 Volunteers: Update from Mrs. Prescott- Volunteer orientation, role of volunteers and what they will do. 

IV.         Questions/Comment:   

 During the review of minutes, it was mentioned that corrections should be shown on the minutes instead 

of just indicating minor corrections. 

  Mrs. Abello will send out the SAF meeting dates to the parents who were interested. 

  Mrs. Gomez concern: No speakers to hear codes in PTA office. 

 

IV. Conclusion: Closed at 8:20- Motion made by Mrs. Carro to end the meeting and seconded by Mrs. Prescott  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


